COLEGIUL NAȚIONAL "DIMITRIE CANTEMIR" ONEȘTI

Exemple/Modele de subiecte pentru proba de aptitudini – LIMBA ENGLEZĂ, CLASA A V-A ENGLEZĂ INTENSIV

A. PROBA SCRISĂ

Redactarea unui text

1. Read this text:

Mary is a very nice girl. We go to school together every morning. We are in the same class. She is ten years old and she is tall and slim. She has got long dark hair, hazel eyes and a big smile on her face. Her favourite school subject is French. She also loves pop music and drawing. Mary is a good friend and I really like her.

Now describe one of your friends or a member of your family (50-75 words).

2. Read this letter from your friend, Jason.

Hi!

I'm going on holiday to the seaside with my family next week. We're staying at a big hotel in a nice resort on the Black Sea coast. We're going to swim a lot and play volleyball on the beach! I hope it's going to be sunny and warm because I want us to have a lot of fun! My dad and I are going to go fishing, too. It's going to be great!

What are you going to do on your holiday?

Please write soon.

Love.

Jason

Write your letter to Jason (50-75 words).

3. Read the beginning of the story:

Every day, Danny comes back from school at noon. He has lunch alone because his parents are at work. Then he

Now continue the story about Danny (50-75 words).

4. Read about a famous sportsperson:

Serena Jameka Williams is an American professional tennis player and former world No. 1 in women's single tennis. Williams is considered to be one of the greatest tennis players of all time. She holds the most Grand Slam titles in singles, doubles, and mixed doubles combined among active players.

Now write about a sportsperson you admire (50-75 words).

B.1. PROBA ORALĂ- Etapa I

<u>Înțelegerea textului citit</u>

1.Read:

Traditional costumes

Every country in the world has a traditional costume. People wear these costumes every day or for special celebrations. In Mexico, it is very hot and the traditional clothes help people stay cool. Men wear big hats and large cotton clothes. Women and little girls wear long colourful dresses and flowers in their hair. The kimono is the traditional costume in Japan. Men's kimonos are usually black, but women's kimonos have beautiful colours.

Answer:

- 1. When do people wear traditional costumes?
- 2. What do Mexicans wear?
- 3. What is the traditional costume in Japan?

2. Read:

Free time activities

Tim Jones is 10 years old. In his free time, he likes reading comics and X-men. He also likes riding his bike. Every afternoon, he meets his friends in the park and they ride their bikes. Tim likes collecting badges and postcards from all over the world. He's got 25 badges and 30 postcards.

Answer:

- 1. How old is Tim Jones?
- 2. What does he like doing in his free time?
- 3. How many badges and postcards has he got?

3. Read:

Earth Day

Earth Day is the day we celebrate that the Earth is beautiful and we need to take care of it! The first Earth Day was on 22nd April, 1970. Today, people from 174 countries celebrate Earth Day. It is a day when everyone tries to look after the planet. People plant trees and collect glass, paper and plastic to recycle.

Answer:

- 1. When was the first Earth Day?
- 2. How many countries celebrate Earth Day today?
- 3. What do people do on Earth Day?

B. 2. PROBA ORALĂ- Etapa a II-a

Interacțiune verbală (dialog între 2 candidați, cu timp de pregătire)

1. Free time activities

You want to know more about your free time activities. **Talk together about what you do in your free time**. Talk about what your hobbies are, how much fun you have, where you go, who you go with.

2. A family is forever!

You want to know about your families. **Talk together about your families**. Talk about how many people are in your family, what they look like, their age, their hobbies and what you like doing together.

3. Movie Time!

You want to know about your favourite movies. **Talk together about the movies you like**. Talk about where you watch movies, who your favourite actors are, your favourite movies, why you like or don't like movies.

4. Clothes and Fashion

You want to know more about your style of dress. **Talk together about the clothes you wear.** Talk about the clothes you are wearing today, your favourite clothes, your favourite colours and style, if you like fashion or not.

5. Food and Meals

You want to know more about your favourite food. **Talk together about what you eat.** Talk about the types of food you like or do not like, your meals, where you eat when you are at home, if you like going to a restaurant with your family or not.